Record Storage
$375,000.00

Architect/Engineer: N/A
Proposed Bid Date: N/A

Project information and update:

e The Record Storage project includes a facility that will give the county clean and easy
access for record storage.

e Staff has been working with USDA on the possibility of constructing a new building for
the USDA based on their space requirements.

¢ Once a new building is constructed for USDA, staff will go in and remodel to make the
existing USDA building the records storage.

e Staff has received a Request for Lease Proposal from USDA. The RLP is a couple of
hundred pages of paperwork to be filled out by Lowndes County and turned in no
later than February 26, 2021.

o Staff completed the RLP and is awaiting comments back from the USDA.

e USDA is also interested in locating downtown as they have an RLP from the owner of
the Bank of America building.

e Staff heard from USDA on February 2, 2022 to turn around additional paperwork by
February 11 in which staff turned the paperwork around.

e USDA has currently changed their RLP again to be able to stay in the current building.
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